
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE City of Luling 
 

 

TEXAS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM  

The City of Luling will hold a public hearing at 5:15 pm on May 17, 2021, at 
Luling City Hall, 509 E Crockett St, Luling, TX 78648, regarding the 
completion of a Texas Community Development Block Grant Program (TxCDBG) 
grant #7219186 from the Texas Department of Agriculture. The purpose of this 
hearing is to allow citizens an opportunity to provide comments on the outcome 
of the TxCDBG grant. The grant was used to purchase two (2) ambulances, one 
(1) ventilator, and two (2) infusion pumps. The City encourages citizen 
participation in this public hearing. Citizens unable to attend this meeting may 
submit their views and proposals to Martha Velasquez, City Secretary at the City 
of Luling. Persons with disabilities that wish to attend this meeting should contact 
the City Secretary at the Council Chambers to arrange for assistance. Individuals 
who require auxiliary aids or services for this meeting should contact the City at 
least two days before the meeting so that appropriate arrangements can be 
made. Para más información en español, comuníquese con Martha Velasquez al 
830-875-2481 ext. 2203. 

 

I certify that the above notice of meeting was posted on the front bulletin board of City Hall, 509 E. 
Crockett Street, Luling, Texas on this the 12th   day of  May , 2021 at 3:30 p.m. o’clock.   

 

________________________ 
Martha C. Velasquez 
City Secretary 


